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Stewart, Shane A.

From: Rod Weaver <wisdomway@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2023 1:34 PM
To: Stewart, Shane A.
Subject: Re: Permit to Exceed Request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. Report suspicious emails by clicking the “Report Phish” button. 

 
 

Sent from my iPhone Good day Mr Stewart  it was a pleasure to speak with you today  
 
Again I would like to share with you and the committee our true intentions of bringing people together though the 
course of  a little music food  and community fellowship - we have seen hardships of life after Covid and the uncertainty 
it brings into the lives of others - We have a foundation we created called the hands of hope to where we reach out to 
those in need especially  our veterans and others in the community both near and far to provide our resources and what 
ever needs we are bless with -we have not only been apart of providing necessities to our local community by way of 
giving hope but by giving Radom acts of kindness when needed - our Goal and commitment is to inspire life and make 
sure to never give up - Because the Greatest  Force  on earth is hope and what we hope to do @Hands of hope is to be 
the Agent that inspires it in the hearts of others we are only giving a certain amount of time on the planet  and why we 
are here we want to make a difference in the life of others and we have found that music brings people together- we 
will have vendors - and a few other organizations to join us like the American cancer society mentally health reps for 
anyone seeking information on getting some future help and some things for the kids - it’s for family’s and friends — 
maybe 400 -500 people-  we all 
Need a day of just setting in a field and be thankful how bless we are to have another day to come together— Thank u 
for your time and many Blessings to each and everyone of you Rod Weaver  
 
 

On Feb 8, 2023, at 1:59 PM, Stewart, Shane A. <Shane.Stewart@rowancountync.gov> wrote: 

  
Mr. Weaver 

  
It was nice meeting you this afternoon and look forward to working with you on 
your request.  I will probably have more questions as we get closer to a meeting 
date but one I have at the moment pertains to your anticipated number of 
guests.  I just noticed this was missing from the application. 
  
Thank You  
  

Shane Stewart | AICP, CFM 
Assistant Planning Director 
Rowan County Planning & Development 
402 N. Main St. | Suite 204 | Salisbury, NC 28144 
P (704) 216-8602 




